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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
TE TAHUHU O TE MATAURANGA

12 SEP 2017

Andrew Jull
fyi-request-6508-c8fc8fe5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Thank you for your email of 1 September 2017 to the Ministry of Education requesting the
following information:

Please provide the number of staff constructively dismissed from the following west
Auckland high schools for each of the years since 2010:

Henderson High School
Waitakere College
Massey High School
Rutherford College
Avondale College.

Staff includes teachers and teacher aides, while constructive dismissal is to be
considered "a dismissal is where an employee feels they have no choice but to

resign".
Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

As the information you have requested is considered to be more closely connected to the
functions of the Henderson High School, Waitakere College, Massey High School,
Rutherford College and Avondale College, | have transferred your request in accordance
with section 14(b)(ii) of the Act, as the information requested is believe by the Ministry to be
more closely connected with the functions of the individual schools.

You may expect a response from Henderson High School, Waitakere College, Massey High
School, Rutherford College and Avondale College within 20 working days from the date they

receive our transfer request.

Yours sincerely
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